Spring Terrace Newsletter

Spring Terrace Public School



573 Forest Road, Spring Terrace NSW 2798 T 02 63654287 F 02 63654264 E springterr-p.school @det.nsw.edu.au

Term 1 Week 9 2013

Tuesday, 2 April 2013

What's On!!

TERM 1 2013

Easter Monday – Public Holiday: 1 April

Book Club Orders – Wed 3 April

OSSA Athletics-Waratahs Sports ground: Fri 5 April

Life Education Van: Tues 9 April

Party for Hannah/Last day of Term: Fri 12 April

<u>This weeks award winners are:</u> Nick Evans, Brooke Stansfield, Toby Annetts, Ethan Sutherland, Vincent Mortimer, Bobbie Berryman, Melissa Cowan, Lauren Sanders, Leo Pritchard, Rachel Isbister, Ethan Lynch, Evey Webb, Devlin Hutchinson

OSSA Athletics Carnival

Next Friday all students will attend the Orange Small Schools Athletics Carnival at Waratahs Sports Ground, North Orange. There will be no teachers at school on this day.

Students should arrive at Waratahs at 8:30am and report to Mr Scott or Mrs Lynch, look for the school flag. Students should wear their sports uniform, bring a drink bottle and their recess and lunch. There will be some food available at the canteen.

This year the car park is out of bounds for all students unless they are with a teacher or parent. There will be a walkway between the main ground and the field were the infants events will be held. Students should use this walkway.

Easter Hat Parade

Thank you to all who attended our assembly and hat parade today the students and staff really value your support.

Bookclub

Please find attached Issue 2. Orders are due in by next Wednesday 3rd April.

Orders from the Clearance sale issue can also be put in on the same date if required.

Party/Baby Shower for Hannah

On the last day of term we are having a baby shower for Hannah. All students, staff, parents & community members are welcome to attend.

If you would like to contribute a small gift (not wrapped) for the baby please give it to Mrs Chapman in the office. We will be putting all the items into a decorated basket from everyone.

The party will commence at 2.30 pm. Lis Arundell will be organising some special catering. Please see Lis if you can contribute.



Easter Break

On behalf of the staff we hope everybody has a safe and happy Easter.

Canteen: April 5 Lis

Towels: April 5 Lis



Asthma

With the cold and flu season on the way which can cause asthma problems with some children, parents can refer to the Asthma Foundation NSW site for asthma related information.

The site address is asthmafoundation.org.au.

EASTER Family Festival

It's time again for the annual Easter Family Festival to be held in Robertson Park from 12 – 4pm Sunday March 24th. It is organised by Fusion Australia with the Christian Churches in Orange.

The festival is <u>free</u> including BBQ, drinks, hot cross buns, musical entertainment, face painting & more! (See the information board in the school foyer for details)

Soccer

Waratah Junior Soccer Football Club has vacancies within the under 8s for boys and girls wishing to play soccer. Contact 10 63620804

Hockey

Orange Hockey Incorporated is holding a Hook into Hockey Day on Saturday 6th April from 10am till 12noon with a BBQ to follow

We would like any Junior players (ages 5 to 17) to attend the morning, that is interested in signing up for the 2013 season or any players that have resigned or wish to resign after playing in the 2012 season. Just turn up on the day at the Hockey Centre on Moad St and there will be fun activities, modified games and an opportunity to develop your skills.

If you have a stick please bring it along with you, as well as shin pads, mouth guard, drink bottle and please wear appropriate clothing. We do require parents to stay during the sessions for emergency reasons.

If you require more information please call Kate Pulbrook on 0413 266 657 or email orangehockeydo@yahoo.com.au.

Tennis Clinic

Monday 15th to Friday 19th April - 9.00am to 12.00 noon Wed 24th to Friday 26th April – 9.00am to 12.00 noon (Full poster on the school foyer information board)

******Contact: Chris or Hanna on 6362 9811 for further details.

Orange Regional Conservatorium

The Orange Regional Conservatorium will be closed on Good Friday, 29th March and on Easter Monday, 1st April.

Saturday's ensembles and lessons will be on as usual.

Please inform your tutor or the Admin Office if you will be unable to attend your lesson. (Phone 63617974, admin@orangecon.org.au)